
 

 

06 January 2021 

The Hills Group update on business continuity and national restrictions relating to 
Coronavirus 

Government guidance has confirmed that waste management operations are of critical 
importance and that quarrying and construction activities are essential to keep the country 
operating.    

I have called on all Hills’ employees to once again pull together as we face this next period 
of uncertainty and thank them all for their contribution to ensuring the company as a whole is 
able to work and operate safely and continue to deliver essential waste services, 
construction material and family homes to our customers and the wider public. 

If we collectively heed Government guidance over the current period of national restrictions, 
along with the expanding vaccination programme, it will hopefully mean that we can look 
forward to an easing of restrictions and a start on a pathway back to normality. 

Hills remains firmly committed to providing a safe working environment for all employees, 
and all our operating sites  are COVID-19 secure.  Our Group board and management 
teams continue to meet regularly to ensure our business continuity plans remain adaptable 
to the latest changes being experienced whilst being mindful of long term resilience and 
potential future situations.  Updates on each of our operational divisions can be found on the 
relevant websites at: 

www.hills-waste.co.uk  

www.hills-quarry.co.uk  

www.hills-homes.co.uk  

If you have any queries please contact us, and in the meantime, remain safe and take care.  

Telephone: 01793 781200 / email: info@hills-group.co.uk 

Mike Hill  
Chief Executive 
The Hills Group  
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